

Loueizeh - Baabda - Lebanon P.O. Box: 45-108 Hazmieh Tel: 05 924 090 | Fax: 05 924 089 | Email: admin@lesbg.com

Teachers Hold the Future in Their Hands

Dear Parents,

As we approach Teacher's Day (March 9th) this year, we would like to send a word of thanks for all the generosity and love you have shown the teachers over the past years. We are truly grateful for your thoughtfulness and kindness.

A good teacher plays a significant role in our children's lives; they act as their mentors, guides, even friends at certain times. We all respect and value our child's teachers and know that giving gifts is one way to show our appreciation.

Therefore, due to the many financial difficulties we are all facing in this country, and in order to reduce some stress and tension, we would really appreciate it if you do not send any Teacher's Day gifts this year.

We know how much you hold your child's teachers in high regard, and we thank you for that. A thoughtful Thank You note would be more than enough.

Your children make our job a pleasure and your thanks are all we need.

Yours

Steve White BSC DIC PhD Principal

إلى الأهالي الكرام،

تحيّة طيّبة وبعد،

مع اقتراب عيد المعلّم في التّاسع من شهر آذار من هذا العام، يسعدنا أن نشكركم على محبّتكم الكبيرة الّتي أعربتم عنها للمعلّمين وللمعلّمات في مدرستنا في السّنوات الماضية.

للمعلّم دور كبير وفعّال في حياة طلّابه، وفي إكسابهم المعارف، والمعلومات وطرائق التّفكير لتوسيع آفاقهم وتتمية خبراتهم، ولإظهار امتناننا له نقدّم الهدايا يوم عيده.

نظرًا للأوضاع الاقتصاديّة الصّعبة الّتي تمرّ بها البلاد وللقيمة المادّيّة للهديّة الّتي باتت تشكّل عبئًا إضافيًّا على كاهل الأهل، نتمنّى من حضرتكم عدم تقديم الهدايا فكلمة شكر نابعة من القلب كافية لإظهار مدى الحبّ والاحترام. باختصار جُلّ ما نحتاج إليه شكركم وتقديركم فقط.

نشكر تعاونكم.

مدير المدرسة

د. ستيفن وايت